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Reg. # 2246

Chris Dunne

JCL Investments Inc.

1 Massey Drive Access Road
Corner Brook NL A2H 6EB6
E-mail: cdunne@ijclinc.ca

Dear Chris Dunne:

RE: Environmental Preview Report Guidelines for White Hill Pond JCL Quarry

Enclosed are Guidelines for the preparation of an Environmental Preview Report (EPR)
for the White Hill Pond JCL Quarry. The Guidelines were developed in consultation with
the Environmental Assessment Committee.

You may now proceed with preparation of the EPR. The EPR must be submitted for my
approval prior to the start of project construction. In accordance with Section 17 of the
Environmental Assessment Regulations under the Environmental Protection Act, you
must submit an acceptable EPR within three years of the date of my decision on August
1, 2023, to require an EPR. You may apply to extend the term of my decision for a
maximum of three periods of one year.

If you have any questions regarding preparation of the EPR, please contact Paul Carter,
Chairperson of the Environmental Assessment Committee at (709) 729-0188 or email
pcarter@gov.nl.ca.

Sincerely,

=< > =
HON. BERNARD DAVIS, MHA
District of Virginia Waters - Pleasantville

Minister

Cc: Environmental Assessment Committee

Enclosure

P.O. Box 8700, St. John's, NL, Canada A1B 4J6 Tel: 709 729 3048 Fax: 709 729 3360 www.gov.nl.ca



